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Friday 23rd September 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Re: Year 2 Science Dome Space Exploration Workshop – Monday 10th October 2022 

We have an exciting opportunity planned for the children in Year Two to attend a Science Dome Space Exploration 

Workshop. This will be part of our astronaut inspiration day, where the children will be immersed in space themed 

activities. 

The space exploration workshop involves children entering a science dome and watching a show with a real-life 

presenter as their guide. The show explores human kind’s obsession with the stars. It teaches the children about 

the history of space exploration from the early astronomers such as Galileo to the later moon landings of the 

1960s. The dome is turned into the inside of a space ship to take the children on a journey to the moon. The 

presenter will then use the dome to explore space with the class; taking a look at the solar system and its 

components. This unique experience is being brought to Hazelbury Primary School on Monday 10th October.  

The cost of the workshop will be £3.80 per child. Please pay your contribution using Parent Pay by Monday 3rd 

October.  

In accordance with the 1996 Education Act, we have to ask for ‘voluntary contribution’ towards the cost of the 

trip. In the unlikely event that costs cannot be covered by contributions, the event will be cancelled. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Marie Lowen 

Year 2 Assistant Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 


